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Summary:

Talking points for Arms Control and Disarmament Agency Director Hollum from the State
Department. Hollum was instructed to “urge” the Japanese to convey their concern to
the government of India and “strong opposition [to] any such tests.”  The State
Department did not want to make any public statements about the situation because
that “would be counterproductive,” that is, it would tip the U.S.’s hand Japan to tell
Tokyo to voice its concerns over the possible Indian Nuclear Test to New Delhi.
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